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October 4, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Grade 7 class will be heading to Fort York as part of their History class on
Thursday, October 17, 2024 at 250 Fort York Blvd. We will be leaving the school
at 8:30 a.m. and will return by approximately 3:00 p.m (pending traffic). So please
treat it like a regular school day.

Students will need to wear their PCS white uniforms, but should have outerwear that
is consistent with the weather of the day. Please provide your son or daughter with a
bagged lunch and snacks as we do not plan to stop to purchase food, but they will
have time to stop for lunch in between tours.

I am looking for 3 parents to come as volunteers for the trip (please make sure you
have a police check if you wish to volunteer). Your ticket would be paid for. I will
accept the first 3 that are available for that day. Please email me directly if you wish
to come. (jwebb@pickeringcs.on.ca)

Lastly, please complete the permission form below and return it to the school as soon
as possible.

Thank you,

Yours in His Service,

Mr. J. Webb
jwebb@pickeringcs.on.ca

(Fort York Trip — Gr. 7 History)

I give permission to participate on Oct. 17, 2024.
I do not give permission to participate on Oct. 17, 2024.
I have a police check and am willing to volunteer.

Parent’s Signature Date



